Teaching Assistents R
Wanted TUBINGEN

In preparation for the exercise classes accompanying the lecture course

»Introduction to Computational Neuroscience*

in the winter term 2020/21, we are hiring teaching assistants with background in the
cognitive and neural sciences.

The assistants will explain solutions to problem sheets worked by the participants
distributed in class. Model solutions will be provided and discussed in a weekly
tutorial for the teaching assistants. Total work load during term is four hours per week
(tutorial plus class) plus personal preparation time.

Due to the Corona crisis, we do not know at this point whether exercise classes can
be held in presence. If not, classes can also meet in a video conference. If
necessary, the required hardware and internet access can be provided by the
department.

For further details, we will hold a preparatory meeting in mid October.

Teaching assistants will receive payment according to the University regulations for
“studentische und wissenschaftliche Hilfskrafte” for a total of 60 hours.

Candidates should have passed the course or a comparable one with grade “good”

or better. Application is open from now. Please apply with name, email-address,
study program and year to:

Hanspeter.mallot@uni-tuebingen.de, with cc to Michaela.Mohr@uni-tuebingen.de

LEHRSTUHL FUR KOGNITIVE NEUROWISSENSCHAFT
www.cog.uni-tuebingen.de < hanspeter.mallot@uni-tuebingen.de



